
 PTA Holiday Shoppe  

Friday, December 6, 2019 

5:30 – 7:30 PM 

At 5:30pm, the school gymnasium will be opened for students to purchase gifts for family, 

friends, teachers, pets and anyone else who holds a special place in their hearts! 

Children will be paired with a special PTA elf who will help each child choose the perfect holiday 

gifts. This is not a fundraiser for the PTA, but an event with the purpose of providing a safe 

place for children to shop on their own for family and friends. 

All gifts are $5 and under and there’ll be something for everyone! We recommend children 

create a shopping list, with parents giving them an envelope and a spending limit. There will be 

many elves to help the students stay within their budget and gifts will be wrapped after 

purchase, so children can keep the gifts a surprise!  Parents/guardians are encouraged to 

remain outside, or head to the cafeteria for some family fun.  

We need MANY, MANY volunteers for this event! Please consider signing up to volunteer for a 

time slot at:     https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A094BAAAA2DA0FA7-holiday 

If you have any questions, please contact Tracey Hill, girl_Friday@earthlink.net 

 

 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT!!! 

Friday, December 6, from 6:30 – 8:30 pm 

Students must be accompanied by an adult. 
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